
These are screen captures of the Deborah Dance letter. It is PDF format and included many 
attachments that did not address our concerns.  The letter in its entirety is in Drop Box along 
with documentation. The PDF file was too large to send by email.  

This is a link to all documentation in Drop Box. 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/2w3e9ikxfwzswch/AABQVpA_-
FzaeVVJcQAKhGtPa?dl=0 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


